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TALK 
to your 

pharmacist

VISIT  
www.health.govt.nz/ 
visiting-a-doctor OR 

www.workandincome.govt.nz

CALL 
Healthline on 
0800 611 116

TALK to  
your general 
practice team

TO FIND
OUT MORE CALL 

Ministry of Health 
on 0800 855 066

For Community Services Card holders
At

you and your dependants will receive lower cost visits from 
                                       if you have a Community Services Card.

More people will also be able to get a Community Services 
Card. They will be sent their Community Services Card 
automatically.

For 13 year olds
From 1 December 2018, zero fees for enrolled children are 
being extended to also include 13 year olds. 
This means children aged 13 and under won’t be charged:
• a fee for visits at most general practices
• a fee for after-hours services at participating clinics and 

pharmacies
• the regular $5 prescription fee.

Lower cost
general practice 

visits
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